Nowell, Keith, Env. Health

From: Nowell, Keith, Env. Health

Sent: Friday, October 02, 2015 10:50 AM

To: ‘LeBeau, Jennifer'

Cc: Roe, Dilan, Env. Health

Subject: RO315- United Parcel Service, 8400 Pardee Dr., Oakland
Jennifer,

Your extension request for the soil and groundwater investigation report submittal for the subject site to December 1,
2015 is approved.

Regards,
Keith Nowell

Keith Nowell PG, CHG

Hazardous Materials Specialist
Alameda County Environmental Health
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway

Alameda, CA 94502-6540

phone: 510 /567 - 6764

fax: 510 /337 -9335

email: keith.nowell@acgov.org

PDF copies of case files can be reviewed/downloaded at:

http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/ust.htm

From: LeBeau, Jennifer [mailto:Jennifer.LeBeau@arcadis.com]
Sent: Friday, October 02, 2015 9:34 AM

To: Nowell, Keith, Env. Health <Keith.Nowell@acgov.org>

Cc: Devery, Hugh <Hugh.Devery@arcadis.com>

Subject: UPS Oakland RO315

Good Morning Keith,

Per our telephone conversation and your verbal approval, ARCADIS requests an extension of the Soil and Water
Investigation deliverable due October 12, 2015. We request the new due date be December 1, 2015. Please let me know
if you have any questions.

Thank you,
Jennifer

Jennifer Halcomb-LeBeau, P.G., CPM | Project Geologist |
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